
 

       March 24, 2021 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re:  Docket No. DW 20-112, Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 

 Request for Change in Rates 

 Temporary Rates – Settlement Agreement 

Dear Director Howland: 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Secretarial Letter dated March 17, 2020, regarding temporary 

filing requirements, attached for filing in the above-referenced docket is the Settlement 

Agreement on Temporary Rates (the “Settlement Agreement”), which has been signed by 

Abenaki Water Company, the Staff of the Public Utilities Commission, the Office of the 

Consumer Advocate, a Representative for the Bow (Village Shore Estates) intervenors, and a 

Representative for the Tioga-Belmont intervenors, being all of the parties and intervenors in this 

docket.  The Settlement Agreement resolves all issues with respect to the Company’s request for 

temporary rates.  The parties intend to present the Settlement Agreement at the temporary rate 

hearing currently scheduled for March 31, 2021. 

The Settlement Agreement sets temporary rates at the level of current rates for service rendered 

after December 31, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your assistance 

with this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Eric Wind 

Eric Wind 

Law Clerk / Attorney I 

cc: Service List 
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